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- SUGGESTION
ﬂunau[?[rem Shize Council B--3

- SBHIRE OF  °

All Correspondence MUNDUBRERA™ 28 Lyons Street
to he Addressed to PO Box 6
The Chief Executive Officer Mundubbera QLD 4626

Telephone: (07) 4165 5700
: Fax: (07) 4165 4503
Email: admin@mundubbera.qld. gov.au

AB.N. 83 403 750 454

Redistribution Committee for Queensland
GPO Box 2590
BRISBANE QLD 4001

Our Ref: ILB:JLK:1/2/2:CMF FEBRUARY 5B.01
22™ February 2006

Dear Sir/fMadam

RE: QLD ELECTORAL REDISTRIBUTION

Council considered your email received Friday 3™ February 2006 regarding the
above, at its Meeting held Tuesday 21%! February 2006.

Council resolved to advise that as a community interest they wish to remain in the
Electorate of Hinkler.

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. -

Yours faithfully

lan Badham
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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